
Monday, March 11th: The Green Street School Leadership Council was called to order at 6:05
p.m. via Google meet. In attendance were Matt Schibley, Erin Wessel, Lauren Brown, Kate
Margaitis, Paul Smith and Christina Howe.
The discussion opened with some comments on the upcoming annual WSESD meeting and the
proposed budget. Primary conversation was centered around what would happen if the budget
were to fail on a vote at the annual meeting.

In the Principal’s update Kate Margaitis gave a brief update on the new roof on the GSS building
and some reminders about the upcoming standard testing.

Paul Smith gave a presentation to those present about Title 1 funding, determining student
needs using data from the Census and overall poverty rates. Green Street is a “school wide”
Title 1 school, meaning the federal funding can be used to provide services for any student with
academic needs regardless of individual incomes. Smith came to the LC seeking some input
from families and stakeholders regarding the budget for family engagement. There is money
available ($4,000) to spend on specific enriching opportunities for family engagement outside of
school. Some suggestions included sharing books from home, or swapping books with other
students. Another suggestion offered was to incentivize reading logs with prizes.

Some of the Title 1 funding is supporting professional development training and social-emotional
support for para educators, social workers inside the school as student supports, and increased
outdoor learning. Student progress is continually monitored with testing data, panorama climate
surveys, attendance records, and behavior report monitoring.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:28 p.m.
The next Green Street School LC meeting will convene on Monday, April 8th.


